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NOTIFICATION
ADMISSION TO M.PHARM COURSE-2021

CANDIDATES WHO HAVE      APPEARED FOR THE FINAL YEAR B.Pharm EXAMINATION 2021 CAN APPLY  
  

Applications  have been invited  for  admission  to  M.Pharm. Course for  the  academic  year
2021-22  vide  this  office  notification  of  even  number  dated  01.06.2022.  As  per  the
Notification,  candidates  who  have  passed  B.Pharm  course  which  is  the  qualifying
examination for admission to M.Pharm course and who have qualified GPAT 2021 are only
eligible to apply for admission to M.Pharm  course 2021. The Director of Medical Education
has informed that the final year B.Pharm examination is delayed due to Covid 19 pandemic
and requested that students who have appeared for the final year B.Pharm examination 2021
may also be permitted to apply for the M.Pharm course through the official website of the
Commissioner for Entrance Examinations. 
 Under the circumstances, it is further notified that candidates who are awaiting the result of
the final year B.Pharm examination 2021 and have qualified in GPAT 2021 can apply for the
M.Pharm  Course  through  the  official  website  of  the  Commissioner  for  Entrance
Examinations,  www.cee.kerala.gov.in,  upto  20.06.2022,  3:00  PM  in  accordance  with  the
conditions stipulated in the earlier notification dated 01.06.2022. However, such candidates
should prove their  academic  eligibility  before allotment/admission.  The time schedule for
uploading  the  documents  to  prove  academic  eligibility  will  be  announced  in  due  course.
Applicants are instructed to go through the earlier notification issued in this regard before
filling the application.
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